
Meyer Truck Equipment remains committed to protecting the health and well-
being of our staff and customers, just as we remain committed to staying open in
order to continue assisting our clients during this global pandemic. 
 
As we move forward with eased restrictions, we would like to give an update on
our policies and procedures. 
 
We have reopened our showrooms for customers to browse our products. 
 
We have installed plexiglass at all desks and counters to provide additional
separation between individuals. 
 
Our customer waiting areas remain closed at this time and we ask that if you are
waiting on a part to be serviced or installed, please wait in your car or elsewhere
until the job is completed. We are more than happy to give you a call when your
vehicle is ready.
 
We are still able to implement “no touch” procedures for dropping off and picking
up vehicles, as well as picking up parts. 
 
We will continue monitoring CDC guidelines and additional instructions from
Governor Holcomb. We will keep our customers and vendors abreast on any
further changes to our operations. 
 
Additionally, we would like to recognize our customers in essential industries who
have been vital to maintaining our communities in these unprecedented times.
Your continued effort and hard work has not gone unnoticed. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and support. And thank you for choosing Meyer
Truck Equipment.
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